
 
 

BOROUGH OF MENDHAM 
PLANNING BOARD 

 

NOTICE OF  

AUGUST 10, 2020 

MEETING CANCELLATION 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the 

meeting has been cancelled for 

lack of new business.  

 
The next scheduled meeting of the 

Planning Board is MONDAY, September 
14, 2020 at 7:30 p.m. The meeting will 

be held at the Garabrant Center, 4 Wilson 
St., Mendham. 


